
Pipeline Coatings Final Report 

The Research office provided a small amount of funds for seed money to develop partners to evaluate 
pipeline coatings.  The Research office said there would be $100,000 available if we could get research 
partners.  We had a meeting with Water Research Foundation in May 2013.  With all the similarity in 
goals between Reclamation and WRF, they did not seem overly thrilled to conduct this pipe coatings 
research together.  We have not heard back from them since the meeting. 

Due to the inability to find research partners this research was not funded.  In 2014, this proposal was 
not submitted due to budget constraints within the Research office. 
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